
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

Please find attached the academic calendar for the academic year beginning 
September 2023.  On the back of the calendar, you will find information to show 
the many elements that have been considered.  It is important to note that not 
everyone’s needs, wishes or wants can be catered for, and so this calendar 
represents the best compromise and is now set. 

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Tindal 
Head of School 
 

 

6th February 2023 


